
Dear Friend:

As Chairman of the U.S. Senate Special Committee on Aging, I 
am committed to protecting our Nation’s seniors from financial 
schemes and other scams. I hope that you will use the tips on 
the opposite side of this card to help protect yourself against the 
deceptive means scammers use to try to steal your money and 
personal information. If you see something suspicious, please call 
the U.S. Senate Special Committee on Aging’s Fraud Hotline at 
1-855-303-9470 for help.

Sincerely,

Senator Bob Casey



To convince you to give them money and personal information, scammers will often:

• Force you to make decisions fast and may threaten you.

• Use fake caller IDs to disguise their real numbers.

• Pretend to be a government employee  
(e.g. IRS or the Social Security Administration).

• Pressure you not to consult with friends and family.

• Urge you to hand over personal information like your Social Security number, 
account numbers or financial information.

• Always remember: if an offer sounds too good to be true, it most likely is!

Tips from Senator Bob Casey for  

Avoiding Scams

If you see something suspicious, call the U.S. Senate  
Special Committee on Aging’s Fraud Hotline at 1-855-303-9470.


